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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 11:01 AM
To: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul); Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: 820 Lexington Pkwy S/152823110072

Thanks Tanya! I will follow up with her. It looks like I spoke to her in October 20 when she was contesting an assessment 
for a different property so she definitely did know about the program then… 
 
 

 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall Annex 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 651-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 
 
 

From: Panzer, Tanya (CI-StPaul) <tanya.panzer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:51 AM 
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Black, Alisha (CI-StPaul) <Alisha.Black@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 820 Lexington Pkwy S/152823110072 
 
I received a call today from the owner of the above address. This address is vacant and has been since she purchased. It 
looks like in at the end of Oct 2020 it was switched by the County from Patricia M Emerson to Schumacher Holding LLC. 
She at the time didn’t know there was a Program in St Paul for Coordinated Trash until December 2020. She spoke with 
Alisha on Dec 9 but I don’t know what was discussed at that time. She also mention she made a payment over the phone 
I believe is what she said to Advanced Disposal in Feb 2021 in the amt of $72.46. Can you please look into if the Oct to 
Dec 2020 charge should be removed and what happened to her payment to the hauler. Michele Schumacher @ 317-
407-2638 she will await a call from us.  
 
Thank You and Have a Nice Day! 
 
Tanya J Panzer 
Office of Financial Services - Assessments 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 700 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
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M: (651) 266-8858 | D: (651) 266-6153 
Assessment Look Up- www.stpaul.gov/assessments 

 

 
 


